ATLA’s response to claims against Hong
Kong Airlines Limited for recovery of
arrears in court

The following is issued on behalf of the Air Transport Licensing Authority:

In response to the claims against Hong Kong Airlines Limited (HKA) for
recovery of arrears in court dated February 22, 2019, the Air Transport
Licensing Authority (ATLA) is gravely concerned. ATLA has, in accordance with
the Air Transport (Licensing of Air Services) Regulations (Cap. 448
Subsidiary Legislation A), requested HKA to explain the situation. ATLA would
consider the information to be submitted by HKA and would continue to keep in
view the development and take necessary follow-up action(s) on the matter.
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